
This is a follow-up to the City’s last communication on January 29, 2016.  The following update includes 
the preliminary schedule for the construction at Bucky’s, 1333 Half Day Road.  This information was 
provided by Craig Damm, Construction Project Manager - G2 Builders and documented in bullet points 
by our staff for ease of reference.   If you have any questions, please let us know.    
 

       Week of March 7th 
o   Demolition resumed 
o   Construction fence screening installed 

 

       Week of March 14th  

o   Demolition is anticipated to be complete 
o   A notification letter will sent to residents via US Mail regarding work in the Lynn Terrace 

right-of-way 

o   Erosion control and siltation fencing fully will be installed on site 
 

       Week of March 21st 

o   Lynn Terrance right-of-way infrastructure work planned 
  March 21st - Work begins  
  Week of March 28th work anticipated to be complete 

 

       Week of March 28th 

o   Site excavation and grading scheduled to begin 
o   Construction team will spray down construction area with water to mitigate dust during 

excavation 
 

       First Week of April 

o   New tank permits are planned to be issued – this is a tentative date 
 

       End of April through June 
o   Construction of canopy, buildings and parking areas 

 

       July 

o   Installation of landscaping and fencing anticipated 
 

Note:  Dates for right-of-way work on Route 22 & 41 will be confirmed with IDOT 
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